
OAKVILLE SOCCER CLUB 
COACH EMAIL INFORMATION 
 

 

  

Coaches are provided with an Oakville Soccer Club email address that must be used for all communication with 

teams/players/parents. It is the coach’s responsibility to have this email set up on their personal device and to check it 

regularly. OSC will use this email address on our website and when communicating with our membership. If you require 

assistance in setting up your email account, please contact the Technical Programs Coordinator.  

Coaches will no longer be able to forward their OSC email to their personal account. 


